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Update on the Press Release entitled "Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas to
Conduct the 2018 Consumer Finance Survey (CFS)" which appeared
on the PSA Website on 28 March 2018

Date of Release: 13 jomao ry 1636 B
Reference No. 2020- 0I5

Based on the earlier press release issued on 28 March 2018 with reference number
2018-052 under the PSA’s Statistical Survey Review and Clearance System, the
results of the 2018 Consumer Finance Survey (CFS) was expected to be released in
December 2018.

However, due to the need for the survey contractor of Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas
(BSP) to undertake data validation, the results are targeted for release by
3rd Quarter of 2020.

Given this, the public is hereby informed about the change in the schedule of release
of the 2018 CFS results.
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